
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

September 11, 2024 

 

PROJECT: CITY OF KEENE 

  FAIRVIEW STREET RECONSTRUCTION 

 

BID DATE:  SEPTEMBER 18, 2024 

 

 

The following changes and/or additions shall be made to the Plans, Specifications, and Contract Documents 

for the above referenced project. Bidder shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by signing below and 

returning this Addendum with the Bid. 

 

 

1) Cement stabilization of the subgrade shall be used in lieu of lime on this project.  The cement 

shall be applied according to the NCTCOG Specification Item 301.3.Portland Cement 

Treatment at a rate of 4%.  Reference to “lime treatment” in the bid schedule shall be replaced 

with “cement treatment”. 

   

2) The entire street width may be reconstructed at once, however, access to residents on the street 

must be maintained at all times. 

 

3) The 6” base coarse shall consist of the road-mixed material. 

 

4) The depth of the curb gutter shall be 7”. 

5) The curb transition at driveways shall match the gutter profile.  Existing driveways shall be 

sawcut along the gutter line and concrete replaced to transition into existing curb return. 

 

 Prepared by: 

_________________________________ 

Bidder’s Acknowledgment JACOB | MARTIN 

 TBPE Firm No. 2448 

_________________________________  
Date 
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